
English 
 
A warm welcome 
 

There are a lot of new things surrounding the birth of a child or - if you already have children – things 
that are new again for you. 

As part of a welcome visit, you can therefore obtain information on topics relating to child 
development, education, health care, child- and family-friendly services and facilities from various 
organisations in our city. If required, we can also put you in touch with counselling and support 
services. 

Every family in Unna that has a new baby therefore receives a greetings card from our family office 
with an appointment for a welcome visit. This appointment is announced well in advance and only 
takes place if desired by the parents. 

Early help from the family office 
e-mail: fruehehilfen(at)stadt-unna.de 

Martha Bongers 
Tel.: 02303/103-490 

Danuta Wahsner 
Tel.: 02303/103-485 

 

You can find the invitation card here in the following languages: 
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